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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have had a very exciting week in school. Daya visited the school on Tuesday and the children learnt 

about Sikhism and Hinduism linking to their RE learning this term. The children learnt about traditions 

of each religion, clothing and also cooking.  

Also we have been working with artist Amanda Loren to complete our Mazey Day parade pieces. The 

children in class 2 have worked hard on creating a beautiful butterfly and a very long hungry caterpil-

lar. Both pieces are stunning and we look forward to showing them in the parade next week. Class 1 

and Pre-School will be making leaves next week to complete our Wild life display. A Big THANK YOU to 

all parent who were able to come in and help, 

Please remember for the Mazey Day Parade we meet at 12:30 in Morrab Road Penzance. We will be 

near the top of the road as we are just after St Mary’s C of E School who are at the front of the parade. 

Please can the children wear a plain GREEN t-shirt if possible with plain short or leggings. We are going 

to try and look like the greenery around the giant insects we have created. 

Looking ahead we are planning to invite the children to St Maddern’s Church on Sunday 8th July for a 

special Open The Book Service, Please save the date and there will be more details about this event 

next week. 

Finally please remember to pop into school if you have any concerns. I am here on most afternoons. 

Kind regards,   

Hilary Tyreman  

Coaching Clinic at Penzance Cricket Club 

There is a coaching clinic at Penzance Cricket Club on Satur-

day 23rd June 10am-11am. The last clinic was a huge success 

and the children who attended really enjoyed it, so please do 

take your children along! Please do let the school know if you 

plan to attend so we can pass expected numbers along. 

Keeping safe on bikes  

If you child rides a bike to school please 

can  you make sure your child is ALWAYS 

wearing a helmet.  
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STAR LEARNERS 8th June 

Class 1—Tyler, Class 2—Aggie 

STAR LEARNERS 15th June 

The whole of Class 1 for showing such determination with their 

phonics this week.  

Class 2: Eva for retelling our new text map with confidence, using 

intonation and the correct actions.   

PERSEVERANCE  

Class 1: Liara for showing real perseverance with blending sounds 

this week.  

RESPONSIBILITY 

8th June: Class 1—Roan, Class 2—Ella  

15th June: Rio has been extremely helpful in making sure the 

classroom is tidy, and things are in the correct places.  

RESPECT 

Class 2: Rubie has shone for being respectful when listening to 

visitors this week (Amanda for Mazey Making, Forest School and 

Daya on Tuesday).  

STAR READERS 8th June  

Wesley 

STAR READERS 15th June  

Roan, Lowenna, Morganna, Liara, Wesley and Harvey  

Dates for your diary  

Thursday 14th June—Mazey Day making with Amanda Lorens. Please come in and help! 

Monday 11th June—Year 1 Phonics Screening this week  

Tuesday 12th June—No swimming as RE workshops in school 

Monday 9th July—Sports Day (Monday 16th July reserve Sports Day) 

Wedensday 11th July—Friday 13th July Porthpean Camp for Class 2 


